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Universal Periodic Review of NIGERIA, 6 November 2018
Intervention by the delegation of Estonia

Estonia warmly welcomes the delegation of Nigeria to the UPR, and thanks for the national report and information provided today. 

My delegation is glad to note that since its last UPR Nigeria has taken legislative steps to combat violence against children and women, and to eliminate torture. We welcome the extension of a standing invitation to Human Rights Council’s special procedures.
Estonia would like to make the following recommendations for the government of Nigeria to: 

· ratify the 2nd Optional Protocol to the ICCPR (ICCPR-OP2);
· ensure that the Gender and Equal Opportunities Bill is passed into law and to ensure equal and full access to education for all children, especially for girls;
· take steps to ensure decrease of the maternal and child mortality rates;
· refrain from adopting legislative or policy steps that would restrict civil society space.
We wish the delegation of Nigeria a successful review meeting.
Thank you!
